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November 6, 2017  
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary  
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12

th
 St. SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

RE: Planet Labs Inc., SAT-MOD-20170713-00103, Call Sign S2912 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

DigitalGlobe, Inc. (“DigitalGlobe”) and Planet Labs Inc. (“Planet”) jointly submit this letter to notify the 
Federal Communications Commission that the parties have reached a coordination agreement regarding 
their shared use of frequencies for their satellite systems (Call Signs S2129 and S2348, and S2912, 
respectively).  As a result, DigitalGlobe withdraws its letter seeking to impose conditions on the grant of 
the above-referenced modification application

1
 and affirms that it has no objection to the immediate grant 

of that application.   

 
/s/Richard B. Leshner 
Richard B. Leshner, PhD 
Vice President 
Planet Labs Inc. 

/s/Tracy Shiflet 
Tracy Shiflet 
Vice President and BU General Counsel 
DigitalGlobe, Inc.  

  

 

                                                      
1
 See Letter from David S. Kier, Counsel to DigitalGlobe, to Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary, Federal 

Communications Commission (filed September 25, 2017). 


